

Also Doing Business As (DBA):



Kenneth D. Ellsworth, P.E. *Managing Member*

Paul L. Bedford, AIA *Architect*

Rodney L. Carey, L.S. Land Surveyor

Kordian W. Wichtowski, R.A. Architect June 2, 2017

Mr. Glenn L. Smith, P.E. Consulting Engineer, P.C. P.O. Box 156 Monticello, New York 12701

RE: Gamble Estates

SBL No. 39-1-84 & 39-1-88.1

Dear Mr. Smith:

We have completed our review of the revised SWPPP package and correspondence letter dated May 19, 2017 and find it complete with the exception of Item No. 7.

SWPPP

7. Awaiting final determination from the Town regarding disposal of stumps.

Upon confirmation of above, please submit three (3) copies of the revised SWPPP for final approval.

Thank you for participating in the review process.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Very truly yours,

Keystone Associates

Architects, Engineers and Surveyors, LLC

Kenneth D. Ellsworth, P.E.

Managing Member

TMO:ltm

cc: Will Illing, P.E.

Mollie Messenger Paige Bakken

Paula Kay, Esq. Kyle Ellsworth

Mari Giurastante

P:\Projects\2015\1383\1383_00215\1383_00215_11_GambleEstates\Correspondence\17_0601 Review Ltr - TMO.doc